
 

Bulletin Number: 10152024
Date: October 15, 2024

Subject: Lever By Pass Valve Discontinuation

We will be discontinuing the old lever style by-pass valve due to tooling age
and lack of sales. The current push style by-pass valve replaced this lever style
over 20 years ago. The part numbers that will be discontinued are as follows:
 

7083122 – single by-pass valve
7137329 – 8 pack by-pass valve

Thank you,

EcoWater Systems
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